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Date: May 12, 2022 

 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 

 

Re:    Staff Desktop Computer Purchase 
 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education the 
recommendation to purchase 1,100 desktop computers as replacements for 
the desktops purchased during the initial desktop purchase from the 2013 
Bond, which occurred in 2014. We estimate the total cost for 1,100 machines 
will be $1,113,200.00 through the State of Michigan’s REMC Save Bid Project. 
Because we are utilizing pricing from the State of Michigan’s REMC Save Bid 
Project bid system, no additional bids are required. 
 
This proposed desktop purchase will replace those currently used by teaching 
staff. This includes classroom teachers, along with itinerant and support teaching 
staff who did not receive their replacement computer during the last round. 
Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, May 16, 2022, Committee 
of the Whole meeting.  
 
Thank you 
 

 Attachments 
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c: Board of Education 

 


